
 

Friday 12th February 2021 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

As we come to the end of this half term, I would like to thank all our families for the incredible support we 

have received in every aspect of school.  In particular, the staff and I wish to sincerely thank everyone for 

the significant support of our home learning system. This has been an immensely challenging half term for 

everyone and the children have coped so well with the online learning provided.   We all recognise the 

incredible challenges for our families as many parents are working from home and also supporting children 

with their learning.  All the staff and I are incredibly proud of the children for working in this different way 

and continue to be so impressed with everything they do.   

Whilst the all children have shown a great attitude to learning whilst participating in their zoom lessons, it 

has come to our attention that there are a few children who are sometimes not adhering to all aspects of 

our school agreement and expectations of behaviour online. We would therefore be grateful if all parents 

could review the school policy and remind children of expectations before returning to online learning on 

Monday 22nd February.  Our key expectations can be found by clicking on this link below.   

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/977369 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary 

School for their hard work in planning, preparing and delivering online learning over this half term; it is 

through working together that we can achieve the best for our children. 

I hope that you all have a restful break and please keep safe. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr D Kennedy  

Headteacher  

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/977369

